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Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2A 
 “Serving the Foggy Bottom and West End communities of Washington, D.C.” 

November 11, 2015 

 

Mr. Matthew Marcou 

Chairperson 

DDOT Public Space Committee 

1100 4th Street, S.W. – 3rd Floor 

Washington, DC 20024 

publicspace.committee@dc.gov  

 

RE: Application by Professional Associates & International Finance 

Corporation for a public space application in order to perform streetscaping 

work in public space (2100 K Street NW; Tracking No.: 113158) 

 

Dear Chairperson Marcou, 

 

At its regular meeting on October 21, 2015, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2A 

(“ANC 2A” or “Commission”) considered the above-referenced matter. With six of 

seven commissioners present, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the 

Commission voted unanimously (5-0-0*), after a motion made by Commissioner 

Kennedy and seconded by Commissioner Smith, to raise no objection to the public space 

application by Professional Associates & International Finance Corporation for 2100 K 

Street NW. 

 

Commissioners Patrick Kennedy (2A01@anc.dc.gov) and Florence Harmon 

(2A06@anc.dc.gov) are the Commission’s representatives in this matter. 

 

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Patrick Kennedy 

Chairperson 

 

CC: David Avitabile, Counsel for the Applicant 

 

 

 

 
* Commissioner Rebecca Coder recused herself from voting on this matter. 
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